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Electronic Bids will be received for Greenville Public School District, until 1:00 p.m. on Thursday, August 9, 2018 for Bid #949-1 Online Assessment/Instruction Solution. Complete digital project bidding documents are available and vendors can register at http://www.fedbid.com/contact or call 877-9FEDBID. For further information contact Mechelle Jones at 662-334-3105 or mjones@gville.k12.ms.us. 
The Board of Trustees reserves the right to waive informalities and to reject any and all bids.   



Dr. Janice Page-Johnson
_______________________ 
Superintendent of Schools

INSERT:   July 26th & August 2nd  



